

The Karramomus Cricket Club are looking for Junior Players for the upcoming season. We will be having sides in all junior grades including a girls U/12 team.  We will be starting the season with a sign up/info day and training at 4pm on Thursdays, 6th  and 13th  of September.
For more information contact Ken on 58218954 or Rob on 0448851970.
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